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8 DUNDEE CITY COUNCIL (VARIATION OF WAITING RESTRICTIONS) ORDER 2009 
(AN172-2009) 

 
Reference is made to Item 14 of the minute of meeting of the Planning and Transportation Committee 
held on 8 September 2008 instructing and authorising the preparation of an Order introducing further 
measures to vary the provisions of numerous existing Waiting Restrictions Orders affecting Dundee. 
 
The proposed Order was duly drafted and during the statutory consultation period one objection was 
received from Broughty Ferry Traders Association.   
 
The Order was duly advertised and 21 objections and one petition were received.  The objections in 
respect of Roseangle and Ashbank Road are being maintained. 
 
Following consultation with the objectors in respect of Lawrence Street, Broughty Ferry, it is 
recommended that the proposal to convert the existing no daytime waiting to no waiting at any time on 
the east side of Lawrence Street and the proposed no waiting at any time on the north side of Brook 
Street be dropped from this Order.  It has been further recommended that that proposals in respect of 
Dundee Road be deleted from the Order also as the road safety implications are minimal. 
 
Copy of all correspondence has been sent to Group Leaders, Lord Provost Letford and Depute Lord 
Provost Borthwick. 
 
The Committee is requested to make the Order subject to the above mentioned amendments. 
 
 


